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9th June 2021  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Business Studies Walk into Ely Town Centre  
 
On Wednesday 23rd June 2021, I plan to take the Year 9 Business Studies group into Ely town centre 
to carry out marketing research.  This supports the area of the curriculum that we are currently 
working through in class and will help to add a real-life context to the theory that students are 
studying in college.  
 
Please rest assured that necessary social distancing will be observed, in line with government 
advice, and the activities to be carried out by students will be adapted to meet with the most 
current guidelines.  
 
The visit will take approximately 2 hours, including the walk to and from the town centre.  On the 
day of the visit pupils should ensure they have appropriate footwear, as they will be walking into 
town.  In the event of severe weather, the visit will be cancelled.  
 
If, for any reason, you do NOT wish your child to attend this trip, then please email me direct: 
HCarpenter@elycollege.co.uk before Friday 18th June.  Thank you.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
  H. Carpenter  
 
Ms H Carpenter  
Business Studies Teacher 
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